Planned Power Outage 
Saturday 10-29-2022 2:00am until job is finished approximately 4 hours.
Washington Power and Light will have a planned power outage to replace a damaged pole on the East Side of The Roundabout along Highway 50. POWER WILL BE OUT from the east side of the roundabout east along Highway 50 to Montgomery. All Washington Power and Light customers in this area will be affected, including the town of Montgomery. 
Our goal is to get this pole replaced with a planned outage at a time that will affect the least number of customers. We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause. 
If you have any questions, please Call 812-254-5171
Thank you.
Randy Ennis 
Electric Superintendent 
